
MEETINGS -  Legion meetings - July 12,2 021 & August 9, 2021 @ 7 PM
          Ex. Board - July 26, 2021 & August 23, 2021 @ 7 PM
          Auxiliary - They do not meet in July or August. Will resume meetings on September 15, 2021.

Trivia - July 14 and August 11 @ 8 PM. Free to play, prizes and fun.

Breakfasts - July 18th and August 15th from 8 AM and 12 Noon. All you can eat bu�et, eggs, bacon,  
sausage, biscuits, gravy, co�ee, milk, juice, pancakes and more.

Music Bingo - July 24th and August 13th @ 8 PM. Free to play, prizes and fun.

Family Feud - July 17th and August 7th @ 8 PM. Free to play, prizes and fun.

Bingo - At the Reception Hall every Thursday night. Doors open at 5:30 PM and play begins at 7:15 PM

July 4th -   Post is open until 5 PM. The Sons of the Legion and the Harrison Joint Color Guard will both have a 
booth at the Harrison Community Center. Please come out and support them. The activities start at 5 PM and 
goes thru when the Fireworks are over.

Department Convention - Our delegates and supporters will be going to Independence, Ohio to witness and 
celebrate the election and installation of our own Jean Wilson as Department of Ohio Commander for 
2021-2022.

4th District Golf Tournament - will be at Circling Hills Golf Course on Carolina Trace on August 8th, 2021. For 
more information contact - Al Buxton @ 513-225-1489 or email him @ asbuxton69@gmail.com.

SAL 3 Club Tournament - August 29, 2021 held @ Robin’s Nest. $40.00 adult $35.00 for Jr/Senior member. 
8 AM start. Prizes and lunch @ Post 199 afterwards.

Thanks - A huge thank you to who helped with the Wall That Heals while it was here in Harrison. The support 
and caring that the volunteers showed was just so wonderful. The Harrison Joint Honor Guard and the Harrison 
Joint Color Guard did an excellent job with the closing ceremony as well as Commander Nare and Chaplain Al 
Buxton. A special thanks to the Harrison Joint Color Guard Captain Joe Blust who played taps on Saturday night 
on truly short notice. Lots of members here who are also members of the Southern Ohio Bikers also deserve 
special thanks as the came and helped take the Wall down on noticeably short notice. Thanks again, Jean Wilson.
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Dear Fellow Legionnaires, Auxiliary, Sons of the Legion and Legion Riders,

I hope this �nds you very well. It has been a busy time at the Post. We had 
Memorial Day preparation. Our Post does 5 area cemeteries and decorate about 
1000 graves with Flags, our Joint Honor Guard and Joint Color Guard did 4 
parades and services.  At the ceremony at Glen Haven on Sunday the Harrison 
VFW had a particularly good speaker, Phyliss Wolf read “Flanders Fields”, the 
Honor Guard presented the “21 Gun Salute”, the Harrison Band played the 
National Anthem, and the Harrison VFW had a nice lunch afterwards.

In June, the City of Harrison was the Host of the Wall That Heals. The Harrison 
VFW, Am Vets and our American Legion were sponsors. We had several of our 
members help escort the Wall into Harrison by riding their motorcycles, we had 
Legion, Auxiliary and Sons of the Legion volunteer to help at the Wall That Heals 
with whatever was needed, some helped put up the Wall, helped while it was 
here making sure that visitors knew where to call, many attended the closing 
ceremony on Sunday June 13, 2021. The Harrison Joint Honor Guard and 
Harrison Joint Color Guard did an excellent job at the closing ceremony. 
Thanks to all who helped.

I hope that you have renewed your 2022 dues. Our Post sure would like to be 
quota at the Department Convention so if you have not renewed yet, please 
take a minute and send us a check made payable to Yeager Benson Post 199 and 
mail it to Yeager Benson Post 199 PO 603 Harrison, Oh 45030.

We are trying to make improvements at our Post, and we hope you will stop 
down at one of our many activities, attend a meeting or just stop by to say Hello. 
We continue to encourage to do Buddy Checks on our friends and families. If 
you know someone who has been ill, please contact our Post Chaplain, Al 
Buxton at 513-225-1489.
Until next time please keep all our Military that are serving around the world in 
your thoughts and prayers.

For God and Country,
William “Bill” Nare


